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28 April 2014 
 
 
Hon. Kasit Piromya 

Bureau Member 
Liberal International 
 
Dear Khun Kasit: 
 
On behalf of the Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats (CALD), let me extend our 
warmest congratulations to you on your recent re-election as Bureau Member of Liberal 
International (LI). 
 
We are very pleased to know that you, together with Shih-chung Liu of Democratic 
Progressive Party of Taiwan, will be representing the Asian region in this important LI body. 
With your presence in the LI Bureau, we are confident that the most pertinent issues and 
problems in the Asian region will receive a fair hearing from our fellow liberals and 
democrats all over the world. 
 
Rest assured that we, your colleagues and friends from CALD, would give our full support as 
you fulfill your duties and responsibilities in this global liberal platform. 
 
We wish you the best, and with your help, we can look forward to a stronger relationship 
between CALD and LI in the coming years. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
SGD 
Hon. Oyun Sanjaasuren 

Chairperson, Council of Asian Liberals and Democrats 
Minister for Environment and Green Development of Mongolia 
Co-Chairperson, Civil Will Green Party of Mongolia 
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